
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: Bhirud, Ketan D.
Cc: Foster, Susan; Shephard, Whitney L.
Subject: RE: your public records request
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 11:51:25 AM

Dear Kutan Bhirud,
 
You are correct, the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the types of records you
request.  As stated in the previous responses below, please contact the Department of Motor
Vehicles and the Agency of Digital Services, linked below.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 

From: Bhirud, Ketan D. <Ketan.Bhirud@troutman.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 2:58 PM
To: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>
Cc: Foster, Susan <Susan.Foster@troutman.com>; Shephard, Whitney L.
<Whitney.Shephard@troutman.com>
Subject: RE: your public records request
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.
Dear Jessica,
 
Thank you for taking the time to review the records in your custody and for promptly
responding. To ensure our request is clear, can you please confirm that your office has no
contracts, agreements, or arrangements with any person or entity to provide bulk court
data? Again, we certainly do not intend to impose an undue burden and would be happy to
discuss ways to limit our request to the extent possible. Please get in touch with me directly
with any questions at Ketan.Bhirud@troutman.com or (702) 468-8779.
 
Thank you,
 
Ketan Bhirud
troutman pepper
Direct: 202.274.2890 | Mobile: 702.468.8779
ketan.bhirud@troutman.com
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From: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 3:06 PM
To: Bhirud, Ketan D. <Ketan.Bhirud@troutman.com>
Cc: Foster, Susan <Susan.Foster@troutman.com>
Subject: RE: your public records request
 
EXTERNAL SENDER

Hello again,
 
I am told responsive records might also reside with the Agency of Digital Services, linked here: 
https://digitalservices.vermont.gov/about-us/public-records-requests-and-statewide-database
 
Best,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 

From: Mishaan, Jessica 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 2:06 PM
To: ketan.bhirud@troutman.com
Cc: Susan.Foster@Troutman.com
Subject: your public records request
 
Dear Ketan Bhirud,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated January 13, 2023.  Please note that the Attorney
General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the Department of
Motor Vehicles via this link:
 
https://dmv.vermont.gov/about-vermont-dmv/public-records
 
Best,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers

This e-mail (and any attachments) from a law firm may contain legally privileged and confidential
information solely for the intended recipient. If you received this message in error, please notify the
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sender and delete it. Any unauthorized reading, distribution, copying, or other use of this e-mail (and
attachments) is strictly prohibited. We have taken precautions to minimize the risk of transmitting
computer viruses, but you should scan attachments for viruses and other malicious threats; we are
not liable for any loss or damage caused by viruses.


